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March 5, 2013 
 
Dear Prince Osei-Wusu Adjei, 
 
On behalf of the Brown International Advanced Research Institutes (BIARI) at Brown University, 
I am delighted to inform you that your application to participate in Population and Development: 
New Approaches to Enduring Global Problems has been accepted. We invite you to participate in the 
Institute, which will take place at Brown University in Providence, Rhode Island, USA, from 
Saturday, June 8 to Saturday, June 22, 2013.   
 
Due to the generous funding of the Institutes by Brown University and Santander Universities, we 
are pleased to inform you that your participation in the two-week program will be free of charge. 
You will be hosted in a Brown University residence hall and all meals during the duration of the 
program will be provided by BIARI.  Our travel agency will work with you to arrange for a 
round-trip ticket to Providence, Rhode Island, paid for by BIARI. Please be aware that BIARI 
does not cover the costs of transportation in your home country/country of departure or the costs 
or obtaining your visa. You will also be responsible for arranging and paying for your own health 
insurance.  
 
The Institutes have been designed as intensive residential workshops. Acceptance of our 
invitation requires that for the duration of the Institute, you commit to attend all Institute events, 
including both the academic and social components of the program.   
 
Please let us know if you will be able to participate by filling out the online response form linked 
to in the admit e-mail. If you do not respond by March 19, 2013, we will offer your spot in the 
program to another individual.  
 
We ask that you make visa arrangements as soon as possible. Once you have your visa, you will 
be able to make travel arrangements through Brown University’s contracted travel agency.    
 
We will be in touch with you very soon with further information about the program. 
 
We are excited to welcome you to BIARI 2013! 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Keith Brown 
Director 
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March 5, 2013 
 
 
United States Consulate  
and/or  
United States Port of Entry Officer  
 
Re: Letter of Invitation for Prince Osei-Wusu Adjei 
Visitor to participate in an advanced academic research institute at Brown University 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
Prince Osei-Wusu Adjei has been invited to participate in the Brown International Advanced Research 
Institutes, sponsored by International Affairs at Brown University for the period June 8 to June 22, 2013.  
Air travel, accommodations, and meals will be fully funded by Brown University.   
 
Please assure that the proper visa is assigned to this visitor: B-1 notation on Form I-94 upon entry.  
 
The B-1 notation on the I-94 card will permit the university to process travel reimbursement as appropriate 
to this visitor. The visitor must present his/her passport and a copy of both sides of the I-94 card shortly 
after arrival at Brown.  
 
Business visitors from visa waiver countries will receive a WB notation on their I-94 card. For current 
information on participating visa waiver program countries check the U.S. Department of State website at 
http://travel.state.gov/visa/temp/without/without_1261.html 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Keith Brown 
Director, Brown International Advanced Research Institutes 
Associate Professor, Watson Institute for International Studies 
111 Thayer Street, Box 1970 
Brown University 
Providence, RI 02912 
T: + 1 401 863 9604 
F: + 1 401 863 9733 


